Cub Scout Pack 919

(based out of Freedom Hill Elementary School)

Cordially invites boys in grades K-5* and their parents to watch our annual

Pinewood Derby (PWD) Races

Cunningham Park Elementary School cafeteria (we had to change venue since we
were snowed out last week, and Freedom Hill was unavailable this week)
Tuesday, February 3, 2015
Car weigh-in starts at 6:45pm; racing starts no later than 7:15pm

Feel free to contact Roy Dunn, the Pack 919 Cubmaster, for more information, at dunnrv@ymail.com.

* The intent is to allow parents and boys to learn about Cub Scouts so they may consider joining Pack 919.
Cub Scouting is open to boys in grades 1-5. At grade 6 boys transition to Boy Scouts.
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